
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
November 3, 2022 
Meeting Minutes 

 
 
1800 – President Brad Winters opened the meeting. 
 
Six members were present: Secretary has the sign in list, if needed. 
 
Kellie Carlsen read the October minutes. Two corrections were noted: 
 

1. The donation made in honor of Mike Wickman came from an anonymous donor, 
not the Wickman family, and 
 

2. The sign in honor of Mike will be “Mike Wickman Pistol Range”. 
 
John made a motion to accept the minutes as read, with the above noted corrections. 
Ed seconded the motion. All approved. 
 
Brad presented the treasurer’s report: $13,288.87 is in the General Fund and 
$81,098.77 is in the Norm May account. 
 
This report doesn’t reflect the payment to the contractor for the pistol range. $150 is due 
for property taxes. 
 
Tom made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as presented with Bill seconding 
the motion. All approved 
 
We currently have 193 members. 
 
Old Business: 
 

1. Ed has built the sitting bench for the pistol range.  

 

2. John said plans for the turkey shoot are proceeding along. An announcement 
has been in the paper, turkeys are ordered, and flyers have been put around 
town. Kellie will put a notice on the Lakeview Announcements and 
Announcements in Lakeview Facebook Pages.  

 

3. Tom has done more research into a trap thrower for the youth. The potential cost 

led to a robust discussion. Tom will ask some trap clubs if they are replacing any 

of their throwers. Ed made a motion to table this discussion with Brad seconding 

the motion. All approved.  

 

 



4. Richard C. has dispersed Ballot Measure 114 signs. The signs were free. 

New Business: 

1. Nomination of officers is as follows: 

a. President – Brad Winters 

b. Vice President – Jeff Marshall 

c. Secretary – Kellie Carlsen 

d. Treasurer – Richard Cooper 

 

2. Elections will occur in December 

 

3. Beginning January 2023, members will receive 1 ticket for every two meetings 

attended. The rifle raffle drawing will be December 2023.  

 

Good of the order: 

1. Members need to do a better job of picking up garbage at the range. 

 

2. There’s a gun show in Klamath Falls on the first Saturday in December. 

 
Brad adjourned the meeting at 1845. 
 
Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen - Secretary 


